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AH Committee

From: Dwayne Betsill <dwayne@bbcmaui.com>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 4:05 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Olawalu housing project

Hello Everyone, 
 
Just wanted to let you know I am in favor of the workforce housing project in Olawalu and 
especially that they will be owned by Maui residents. Thank you for your consideration of such a 
good project. 
 
Dwayne 
 
Sent from my iPad 


